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Sister Patricia Fox (Sr Pat)
Sister Pat is a 72-year old 
Australian missionary who has 
lived in the Philippines for 27 
years, helping and supporting 
the farmers, workers and 
indigenous Filipinos. She is a 
staunch human rights advocate 
and an advocate of poor and 
struggling Filipinos. Early this 
year, she joined an international 
fact-finding mission to Mindanao 

where they witnessed and documented many cases of 
human rights violations. President Duterte disliked her 
advocacy work and ordered her to leave the country. 

Sr Pat is an elected member of the National Council of 
Karapatan (an alliance of human rights organisation  
and programs in the Philippines)

Contacts: �Andrew M 0415 365 109 • Stu H 0431 235 920 • Angie 0405 611 221 • Jenny B 0412 562 902 •  
Ness G 0478 741 914 • Steph R 0422 171 969 • Reagan M 0412 492 680

Sunday, December 9, 2018 2.30 pm
Seddon Scout Hall 
1A Bellairs Avenue, Seddon
Parking available along the road.
2 minutes walk from Seddon Train Station

✹ Good discussions
✹ Games & fun for the family
✹ Raffle with very good raffle prizes
✹ Food & drinks will be provided

Bring your family and friends

Join us in Commemorating 
INTERNATIONAL 

HUMAN RIGHTS DAY
and 

End of Year Celebrations
Speakers: 

disenfranchised workers.

She has also been a critic of the president‘s violent crackdown on the drug trade.

“The human rights abuses are just increasing and it’s a reign of terror. Of tyranny,” she
said.

Sister Patricia said that she has now been blacklisted from the Philippines and is unable
to return.

“Not while Duterte is president I don’t think,” she said.

Sister Patricia drew the attention of the president after visiting the island of Mindanao,
which she maintains was a “fact-finding” mission.

“Working with the peasants we had heard a lot of stories about extrajudicial killings,
people in jail for trumped up charges, torture ... and so we went down to document it.”

President Duterte then said he wanted her legal status as a missionary investigated.

Sister Patricia's visa was downgraded to a tourist visa and the government refused to
extend or renew it.

“It seemed liked I was to get an extension but I think there was interference, a decision
from someone else on the last day,” she said.

Australian missionary Sister Patricia Fox gestures as she is interviewed by reporters after she was
released from custody at the Bureau of Immigration in Manila, Philippines. AP

Forced from the Philippines, Sister Patricia Fox lands in Melbourne https://www.theage.com.au/world/asia/forced-from-the-philippin...
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Lidia Thorpe
Lidia Thorpe has been the 
member for Northcote in the 
Victorian Legislative Assembly 
since November 2017 and 
is a member of the Victorian 
Greens. Thorpe won the 
Northcote state by-election on 
18 November 2017 to become 
the first female Aboriginal 
elected to the Parliament of 
Victoria. She is the Greens 
Spokesperson for Aboriginal Affairs, Aboriginal Health, 
Sport, Training and Skills (including TAFE), Consumer 
Affairs, Mental Health.

Lidia will speak on Treaty and Indigenous Human Rights.


